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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: May 18, 2016
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958

STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON DEPARTMENT OF LABOR OVERTIME PROTECTIONS

“The Department of Labor Relations' final overtime rule is a huge win for New Yorkers and working families everywhere. By extending overtime pay eligibility to 4.2 million more workers across the country, and over 275,000 in our state alone, President Obama and Secretary Perez are taking an important step forward in addressing inequality, rectifying decades of decline in overtime eligibility in the American workforce — from 62 percent of workers in 1975 to just 7 percent today. From paid leave to raising the wage, we've focused on lifting up working families — but we need strong leadership on a national level to give workers the full support they deserve. This rule will mean $12 billion over the next 10 years to families through better wages, benefits, and more — all while imposing little cost to businesses. When we grow economic opportunity, everyone wins. 
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